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In the pace of just a few months, the COVID-19 pandemic has changed the way we interact with 

each other. We are adjusting to a new reality of studying and working from home and 

communicating virtually rather than face to face. Thus, it is pertinent to equip our children with 

the skills and confidence to always present the most polished version of themselves on online 

platforms. Having this objective, MBS International School, Dwarka organised a workshop on 

“Netiquettes” for the students of grade VII on October 27, 2020. The students were made aware 

about the various rules of etiquettes that apply when communicating over the internet. They were 

sensitized about the concept of online ethics which focuses on the acceptable use of online 

resources in an online social environment. The session was highly informative and interactive and 

our students learnt a great deal from it.  

 

 

 


